

# Indian Creek News

#### NEW NEIGHBORS

Tim & Tommie Crouthamel moved into the log home at the end of Bent Tree Lane. Tim has worked for State Farm for & years and transferred here from Redding, California in General Claims. They have a 4 year old daughter Olivia.

Howard & Martha Rients moved into the house at the south entrance. Howard has been with State Farm in Data Processing for 15 years and Martha teaches Speech Rehab. They moved from Normal and are newlyweds married last spring.

### CHRISTMAS LUMINARIES

The Christmas Luminaries were a big hit with lots of homes participating. Thanks to everyone who participated and especially to the families who coordinated it - Orricks, Blys, and Youngs. Plans are to make it an annual event.

## ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING

Our Annual Homeowners Meeting for Indian Creek is scheduled for Monday, March 20th at 6:30 p.m. at the Towanda Community Building. We have arranged for representatives from Peoria Analytical Labs to give us a presentation on an analysis of our water and to answer questions. Also, a vote will be taken for two board positions. Mike Cunningham, Water Chair, and Annette Hancock, Vice President/Secretary, plan to rerun for election to their current positions on the board. However, new volunteers are welcome. So if you would like to volunteer yourself or one of your neighbors, please call D.C. Young prior to the meeting or nominations will also be taken from the floor at the meeting.

## SPRING CLEAN-UP WORKDAY

Mark your calendars now for spring clean-up of the common area and the nature trail scheduled for Saturday, April 15.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS